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ÎÜ-".February 7, 1923#

Consul General of the Argentine Republic, 
Ottawa, Ontario#

Dear Olrt-

.71th reference to your letter of January 20th 
I beg to advise you as followst-

1# The control of admission to the practice of law is 
vested in the legal associations of the various provinces 
of canada#
conditions und r which lawyers qualified in the Argentine 
Republic might practise in Canada, it would be necessary tor 
you to coramu iicate with the secretaries of these associations#
A list is appended herewith#
2. As regards your second query concerning the equivalence 
of high school certificates, we understand that these schools 

subject to the supervision of the Government and on this 
basis we would accept their certificates subject for subject#
It is possible that their curriculum may not cover all the 
subjects required by our institutions, in which case additional 
examinations would be necessary# It goes without saying that 
a knowledge of English or French is essential#

In orlor to obtain information as to the

are

Yjurs faithfully.

principal#
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